
 
U.S. Department     
of Transportation 

Austin Certification Review 
Public Listening Session 

 
An opportunity for you to talk directly with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal 
Transit Administration (FTA) in an open public listening session concerning your views on the 
transportation planning process in the Austin metropolitan area is scheduled for: 
 

Time: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 
Place: University of Texas at Austin 

Thompson Conference Center 
2405 Robert Dedman Drive, Room 2.110 
Austin, Texas 78712 

*Parking Lot is located on Red River and Dean Keaton Streets 
 
This public listening session is part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations 
pertaining to the transportation planning process conducted by the Capital Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (CAMPO), Texas Department of Transportation, Capital Metropolitan Transportation 
Authority, Capital Area Rural Transportation System, and local units of government in the Austin 
metropolitan area. 
 
If you are not able to attend this public listening session, please address your comments (via mail or email) 
to either FHWA or FTA at: 

 
FHWA      FTA 
Jose Campos     Lynn Hayes 
Federal Highway Administration  Federal Transit Administration 
Texas Division     Region 6 
300 East 8th Street, Room 826   819 Taylor Street, Room 14A02 
Austin, TX 78701    Fort Worth, TX 76102 
(512) 536-5932     (817) 978-0565 
jose.campos@dot.gov     lynn.hayes@dot.gov 

 
Please provide your comments to FHWA or FTA no later than August 26, 2022. 
 

Persons with Disabilities: 

Upon request, reasonable accommodations are provided. Please call 512-215-9411 or email 
admin@campotexas.org at least five (5) business days prior to the meeting to arrange for assistance. 
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